Cinderella Charles Perrault
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents
of this Cinderella Charles Perrault by online. You might not
require more mature to spend to go to the books start as capably
as search for them. In some cases, you likewise complete not
discover the proclamation Cinderella Charles Perrault that you
are looking for. It will completely squander the time.
However below, considering you visit this web page, it will be
thus categorically easy to acquire as without difficulty as
download lead Cinderella Charles Perrault
It will not understand many grow old as we run by before. You
can accomplish it though perform something else at home and
even in your workplace. so easy! So, are you question? Just
exercise just what we offer below as capably as evaluation
Cinderella Charles Perrault what you subsequently to read!

The Fairy Tales of Charles
Perrault - Angela Carter 2008
In Eighteenth Century France,
Charles Perrault Rescued From
The Oral Tradition Fairy Tales
That Are Known And Loved
Even Today By Virtually All
Children In The West. Angela
Carter Came Across Perrault'S
Work And Set Out To Adapt
The Stories For Modern
Readers Of English. In
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Breathing New Life Into These
Classic Fables, She Produced
Versions That Live On As
Classics In Their Own Right,
Marked As Much By Her
Signature Wit, Irony, And
Subversiveness As They Are By
The Qualities That Have Made
Them Universally Appealing
For Centuries.
Cinderella - Charles Perrault
2014-01-07
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With the help of her fairy
godmother, a kitchen maid
mistreated by her stepmother
and stepsisters attends the
palace ball where she meets
the prince of her dreams.
Cinderella - Charles Perrault
2015-04
- Black & White illustratedThree versions: Perrault,
Hewet and the Brothers
GrimmCinderella, is part myth,
part folk-tale. The story is
iconic. This story is a classic. It
has been retold again and
again. New generations and
cultures add something special,
something unique with each
retelling. Now you can read
three of the original versions of
Cinderella. Included herein are
the versions of this tale by
Charles Perrault, Henry W.
Hewet and the Brothers
Grimm.There is something
about Cinderella that will
always remain timeless. This is
the story of a young woman
who loses everything. But she
doesn't give up hope. She
doesn't surrender. She will
never yield because she knows
that her inner strength will see
her through every challenge. At
cinderella-charles-perrault
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the same time, she has come to
represent the unrecognized. So
often, we feel as though we are
not seen. We are not
recognized by the rest of
society. Cinderella embodies
that sense of isolation.This is a
story of good and evil, of hope
and redemption. So often, we
think of strength as the ability
to change the world around us.
But sometimes, simple
endurance is what we need to
succeed. From the glass slipper
to the wicked stepsisters, this
story of Cinderella will
challenge modern readers. It
will revive a new perspective
and a new understanding of
these classic characters. Delve
into a new world, one of
ancient myth. Explore an old
telling of a favorite story. So
many tales pass into obscurity,
but Cinderella isn't one of
them. The story may be old, yet
we never let it go.
Cinderella (the Original
Fairy Tale with Classic
Illustrations) - Charles
Perrault 2015-03-10
A young woman, mistreated by
her stepmother and stepsisters,
but carrying within her a good
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and gracious heart, wins the
love of prince with the help of
her fairy godmother. The
original tale of Cinderella was
written by Charles Perrault,
inventor of the modern fairy
tale and creator of such
timeless characters as Little
Red Riding Hood, Sleeping
Beauty, and Puss in Boots. It is
among the most beautiful and
enduring of all stories, and has
inspired hundreds of
adaptations, including two
Disney films and hundreds of
plays and books. This edition
combines Søren Filipski's lively
modern translation with two
famous sets of vintage
illustrations: A. Jacques's lavish
engravings from the great
1843 Curmer edition, and
those of the French master
Gustave Doré, from Tales from
Mother Goose. Both sets
provide a rich, dramatic visual
compliment to this charming
tale of love and the rewards of
virtue.
Cendrillon and the Glass
Slipper (Illustrated) - Charles
Perrault 2017-05-09
Her godmother, who was a
Fairy, said, “You would like to
cinderella-charles-perrault

3/14

go to the ball, is that not so?”
When her father remarries, his
daughter is mistreated and
labelled a Cinder-maid by her
two new stepsisters. However,
when the King’s son announces
a ball, Cendrillon finds her life
forever changed by the
appearance of her Fairy
Godmother, who just might be
able to make all her dreams
come true... Enjoy this new
translation of the most famous
and beloved version of the
Cinderella fairytale in all its
original glory with silhouette
illustrations by Arthur
Rackham. [Folklore Type:
ATU-510A (Persecuted
Heroine)]
Donkey Skin - Charles
Perrault 2021-02-26
One king, his queen and their
daughter lived once in a big
castle which was so rich
because of the magical golden
donkey they had. One day the
queen died. Her last wish was
that the king would remarry
only if he found someone as
beautiful as her. But it was not
an easy task because such
beauty was nowhere to be
seen. Eventually the king
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realized that his own daughter
was as magnificent as her own
mother, so he decided to marry
her. The poor girl however was
not willing to marry her own
father so she sought advice
from her fairy godmother. The
girl had to make impossible
demands and if she was
granted all of them, the king
was going to get her consent.
One of the conditions was the
skin of the king’s precious
golden donkey. Do you think
the king will sacrifice the
source of the kingdom’s
wealth? Find out in "Donkey
Skin". Charles Perrault
(1628-1703) was a French
author. He is known for being a
pioneer of the fairy tale genre,
deriving his stories from
traditional folk tales. His most
famous stories include "Puss in
Boots", "Little Red Riding
Hood", "Sleeping Beauty", and
"Cinderella". His stories have
been adapted to stage and
screen countless times, most
notably by Disney with classic
animated films like "Sleeping
Beauty" and "Cinderella". His
story "Puss in Boots" was the
basis for the character from
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the animated films "Shrek 2"
and "Puss in Boots".
Cinderella and the Glass
Ceiling - Laura Lane
2020-03-10
This wickedly wise (and
wisecracking) parody of classic
fairy tales redefines happily
ever after for the modern
feminist era. You know what?
It's super creepy to kiss a
woman who is unconscious.
And you know what else? The
way out of poverty isn't by
marrying a rich dude -- or by
wearing fragile footwear, for
that matter. And while we're at
it, why is the only woman who
lives with seven men expected
to do the cooking, cleaning,
and laundry? Fairytales need a
reboot, and comedy queens
Laura Lane and Ellen Haun are
the women to do it. In
Cinderella and the Glass
Ceiling, they offer a rollicking
parody of classic (read:
patriarchal) tales that turns
sweet, submissive princesses
into women who are perfectly
capable of being the heroes of
their own stories. Mulan climbs
the ranks in the army but
wages a different war when
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she finds out she's getting paid
less than her fellow male
captains, Wendy learns never
to trust a man-boy stalking her
window, Sleeping Beauty's
prince gets a lesson in consent,
and more. Busting with laughout-loud, razor-sharp twists to
these outdated tales,
Cinderella and the Glass
Ceiling is fun, magical,
necessary, and totally woke.
Cinderella - Erica Vlahinos
2009
In this story, a young girl loses
her mother. Her father
remarries a cruel woman who
has two daughters, both
haughty and spoiled. The girl is
relegated to the status of
servant, but, because of her
mother's parting words, bears
her situation with patience and
good humor.
Cinderella Liberator Rebecca Solnit 2019-05-07
“What would the world look
like if girls grew up reading
fairytales made from the magic
they carry inside themselves?
Breathtakingly beautiful, is
what.” —Lidia Yuknavich,
national bestselling author In
her debut children’s book,
cinderella-charles-perrault
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Rebecca Solnit reimagines a
classic fairytale with a fresh,
feminist Cinderella and new
plot twists that will inspire
young readers to change the
world, featuring gorgeous
silhouettes from Arthur
Rackham on each page. In this
modern twist on the classic
story, Cinderella, who would
rather just be Ella, meets her
fairy godmother, goes to a ball,
and makes friends with a
prince. But that is where the
familiar story ends. Instead of
waiting to be rescued,
Cinderella learns that she can
save herself and those around
her by being true to herself and
standing up for what she
believes. “Being a princess is
absolutely fine if that’s what
you choose. It’s having those
choices taken away from you
that make for big problems.
Cinderella in Solnit’s book is
given that choice. She’s
allowed to say what her dreams
are, and then she goes out and
attains them. And they’re not
huge ridiculous dreams but
small, happy, manageable
ones. Ultimately, that’s the gift
Ms. Solnit is giving kids with
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this book.” —School Library
Journal “This is a reminder of
hope and possibility, of
kindness and compassion,
and—perhaps most
salient—imagination and
liberty. Through the
imaginations of our childhoods,
can we find our true selves
liberated in adulthood?”
—Chelsea Handler “This is,
hands down, a wonderful
book—one that even the jaded
reader will clasp upon
completion with a contented
sigh.” —The New York Times
Cinderella - Charles Perrault
1999
With the help of her fairy
godmother, a kitchen maid
mistreated by her stepmother
and stepsisters attends the
palace ball where she meets
the prince of her dreams.
Cinderella - 1992-01
A new edition in a new format
of this traditional story, with
colour illustrations and a
simple text a title in the
USBORNE FIRST STORIES
series. Also available in
paperback priced at 2.50, ISBN
0 7460 1521 6.
Cinderella: The Ultimate
cinderella-charles-perrault
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Collection - Brothers Grimm
2016-05-13
29 versions of Cinderella in one
volume: 'The Cat Cinderella, '
'The Little Glass Slipper, '
'Aschenputtel, ''The Baba Yaga,
' 'The Little Glass Slipper, '
'Katie Woodencloak, '
'Tattercoats, ' 'Ashey Pelt, '
'The Sharp Grey Sheep,
''Rashin-Coatie, ' 'Cap
O'Rushes, ' 'The Hearth Cat, '
'The Princess and The Golden
Shoes, ' 'The Twelve Months, '
'Yeh-Shen, ' 'Kongji and Patzzi,
' 'Bawang Putih And Bawang
Merah, ' 'The Story of Tấm and
Cám, ' 'Fair, Brown, and
Trembling,
Cinderella - Lee Ahlin 2000
"Retelling of the classic story,
set in New Orleans during the
Civil War -- Anne Marie Luise
deVille, helps win a battle for
the Confederacy and then
disappears. The governor
announces a ball to celebrate
the victory. The fairy
godmother, a Jamaican woman,
flies in and does a sprightly
calypso number."--Publisher.
Cinderella - Charles Perrault
1993-10-22
Forced to live like her
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stepsisters' servant and not
allowed to go to the royal ball,
Cinderella turns to her fairy
godmother for help.
Fairy Tales for the
Disillusioned - Gretchen
Schultz 2019-06-18
"The present volume contains
thirty-five fairy tales by
nineteen writers, presented
chronologically by author"-Introduction.
Cinderella - Charles Perrault
2001-09-01
In her haste to flee the palace
before the fairy godmother's
magic loses effect, Cinderella
leaves behind a glass slipper.
The illustrations set the story
in 1920s London.
Cinderella - Charles Perrault
2015
Although mistreated by her
stepmother and stepsisters,
Cinderella meets her prince
with the help of her fairy
godmother.
Little Red Riding Hood and
Other Fairy Tales from Charles
Perrault - 2019-06-30
An anthology of the classic
stories, retold by a renowned
folklorist, and beautifully
illlustrated with intricate
cinderella-charles-perrault
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paintings by Sally Holmes
The Fairy Tales in Verse and
Prose/Les contes en vers et
en prose - Charles Perrault
2012-12-19
DIVThis comprehensive text for
students of French language or
literature includes 3 tales in
verse as well as much-loved
prose favorites such as
"Sleeping Beauty" and
"Cinderella." Excellent English
translations appear on facing
pages. /div
Cinderella - Charles Perrault
1993-01-01
With the help of her fairy
godmother, a mistreated
kitchen maid attends the
palace ball on condition that
she leave before midnight. The
illustrations are reproduced
from antique advertising cards.
Cinderella, Or, The History
of the Little Glass Slipper Charles Perrault 1800
Cinderella Tales: International
Cinderella Stories and Tales Olive Beaupre Miller
2018-08-21
Cinderella is one of the world's
most beloved fairy tales thanks
to the heroine's inspirational
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"rags to riches" story. The
figure Cinderella has been
known by many names, such as
Aschenputtel in German,
Cendrillon in French, and
Cenerentola in Italian. Fairy
tale scholars believe there may
be over 1,000 versions of the
Cinderella story from around
the world. Fairytalez has
gathered a wonderful
collection of the beloved classic
familiar Cinderella stories by
Charles Perrault, and the
Grimm Brothers, but also other
tales from other corners of the
world. Enjoy this wonderful
collection of Cinderella stories
from all over the world and find
your own personal favorite
Cinderella tale.List of stories,
including author/editor and
origin:Cinderella or the Little
Glass Slipper, Charles
Perrrault, FranceCenerentola,
Giambattista Basile,
ItalyAschenputtel, Brothers
Grimm, GermanThe Hair of the
Orphan Girl, Ferencz Aureliu
Pulszky, HungaryThe Three
Girls Who Went as Servants to
the King ́s Palace, G.A. Aberg,
SwedenRhodopis and Her
Little Gilded Sandals, Olive
cinderella-charles-perrault
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Beaupre Miller, EgyptThe
Wonderful Birch, Andrew Lang,
Slavic RegionMdjaveig,
Daughter of Mani, Jon Arnason,
IcelandThe Green Knight,
Andrew Lang, DenmarkThe
Hearth Cat, Zófimo Consiglieri
Pedroso, PortugalThe Indian
Cinderella, Cyrus MacMillan,
Canada
Fairy Tales - Charles Perrault
2004
Contains tales translated by AE
Johnson. Eight of the twelve
tales are written by Charles
Perrault (1628-1703). The last
story, Beauty and the Beast,
again not by Perrault (it was
penned by Mme Leprince de
Beaumont, 1711-1781), has a
similarity of style and celebrity.
Little Red Riding Hood,
Cinderella, and Other
Classic Fairy Tales of
Charles Per - Angela Carter
2008-05-27
Ten beloved fairy tales, given
new life by the one and only
Angela Carter Little Red Riding
Hood. Cinderella. Sleeping
Beauty. Bluebeard. The Fairies.
Many classic fairy tale
characters might not have
survived into the present were
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it not for Charles Perrault, a
seventeenth-century French
civil servant who rescued them
from the oral tradition and
committed them to paper.
Three centuries later, Angela
Carter, widely regarded as one
of England’s most imaginative
writers, adapted them for
contemporary readers. The
result is a cornucopia of
fantastic characters and
timeless adventures, stylishly
retold by a modern literary
visionary. For more than
seventy years, Penguin has
been the leading publisher of
classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With
more than 1,700 titles, Penguin
Classics represents a global
bookshelf of the best works
throughout history and across
genres and disciplines. Readers
trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by
introductions and notes by
distinguished scholars and
contemporary authors, as well
as up-to-date translations by
award-winning translators.
The Cinderella Collection Anonymous 2016-04-09
The story of Cinderella is
cinderella-charles-perrault
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timeless; while most people are
familiar with the tale for
Brothers Grimm and Charles
Perrault, the true origins are
unknown. This large anthology
collects over 10 of the best
known Cinderella stories from
around the world. Some of the
authors include Louisa May
Alcott, Amanda M. Douglas,
Marjorie Cooke, Giambattista
Basille, Richard Davis, and, of
course, Charles Perrault and
Brothers Grimm. This
anthology also include a
modern French and Spanish
bilingual translation. The
following tales are included in
this collection: Cinderella: The
Little Glass Slipper By Charles
Perrault, Cinderella By Richard
Harding Davis, Cinderella By
Anonymous, Cinderella Jane By
Marjorie Benton Cooke, Little
Cinderella By Anonymous, A
Modern Cinderella By Louisa
May Alcott, A Modern,
Cinderella By Amanda M.
Douglas, Cinderella In French
and English, Cinderella In
Spanish and English,
Cinderella In Modern English,
Cenerentola by Giambattista
Basile
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The Complete Fairy Tales of
Charles Perrault - Charles
Perrault 1993
An illustrated collection of
eleven tales including such
familiar titles as "Cinderella"
and "Sleeping Beauty" and less
familiar ones such as "Tufty
Ricky" and "The Fairies."
Perrault's Fairy Tales Illustrated by Honor C.
Appleton - Charles Perrault
2013-04-16
‘Perrault’s Fairy Tales’ is a
wonderful collection of some
true classics of children’s
literature. Perrault (1628 –
1703) was among the first
writers to bring magical
children’s stories into the
literary mainstream, proving to
his original seventeenth
century readers that such
works were important,
enjoyable, as well as thoughtprovoking. They remain as
popular today, as they were
then. He is responsible for such
famous works as ‘Cinderella’,
‘Little Red Riding Hood’,
‘Sleeping Beauty’, and ‘Puss in
Boots’. ‘Perrault’s Fairy Tales’
are accompanied by the
dazzling illustrations of a
cinderella-charles-perrault
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master of the trade; Honor C.
Appleton (1879 – 1951).
Appleton illustrated over onehundred-and-fifty books during
the course of her career, with
her most famous works
including Our Nursery Rhyme
Book (1912), Charles Perrault’s
Fairy Tales (1919), and the
collected stories of Hans
Christian Andersen (1922). As
her career progressed, she
began producing bolder images
for literary classics – but her
best-loved drawings remain
those for the children’s market.
Presented alongside the text,
Appleton’s enchanting
creations serve to further
refine and enhance Perrault’s
magical storytelling Pook Press
celebrates the great ‘Golden
Age of Illustration‘ in children’s
classics and fairy tales – a
period of unparalleled
excellence in book illustration.
We publish rare and vintage
Golden Age illustrated books,
in high-quality colour editions,
so that the masterful artwork
and story-telling can continue
to delight both young and old.
Fairy Tales of Charles
Perrault - Illustrated by
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Harry Clarke - Charles
Perrault 2013-04-16
Originally published in 1922,
The Fairy Tales of Charles
Perrault is a wonderful
collection of some true classics
of children’s literature.
Perrault (1628 – 1703) was
among the first writers to bring
magical children’s stories into
the literary mainstream,
proving to his original
seventeenth century readers
that such works were
important, enjoyable, as well as
thought-provoking. They
remain as popular today, as
they were then. This edition
contains ten of Perrault's most
famous works, including
‘Cinderella’, ‘Little Red Riding
Hood’, ‘Sleeping Beauty in The
Wood’, and ‘The Master Cat or Puss in Boots’, 'Blue Beard',
'Donkeyskin' and others. The
Fairy Tales of Charles Perrault
are accompanied by the
dazzling illustrations of a
master of the trade; Harry
Clarke (1889 – 1931). Clarke
was an Irish stained-glass artist
and book illustrator – and a
leading figure in the Irish Arts
and Crafts Movement. His
cinderella-charles-perrault
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drawings were inspired by the
Art Nouveax style so typical of
this period – and his sinuous
lines combined with delicate
colouring earned him a
reputation as a preeminent
illustrator of the ‘Golden Age.’
Presented alongside the text,
Clarke’s enchanting creations
serve to further refine and
enhance Perrault’s magical
storytelling – making this a
book to be enjoyed and
appreciated, by both young and
old alike.
Bedtime Stories: Little Red
Riding Hood & Puss in
Boots - Charles Perrault
2019-04-07
Two classic fairy tales, Puss in
Boots and Little Red Riding
Hood, by Charles Perrault with
color illustrations by Walter
Crane
Complete Fairy Tales - Charles
Perrault 1961
Eleven fairy tales from Charles
Perrault with their morals
included and three additional
tales, Beauty and the Beast
from Mme. Leprince de
Beaumont, and Princess
Rosette and The Friendly Frog
from Mme. d'Aulnoy.
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Cinderella: Illustrated Graphic
Novels - Charles Perrault
Classic stories and fairy tales
go hand in hand with a child’s
growing up years. However, in
this age of comic books, the
classics are gradually finding
less and less takers. Keeping
this in mind we have selected
24 such all time favourite
classics and translated them
into graphic format. While
remaining faithful to the
original plot, these stories
contain neat, pithy text and
vivid, colourful graphics that
make reading a pleasure.
Children as well as adolescents
will find this series to be a
fascinating read, and it can
help your child to make the
ascension from cartoons to the
classics.
Cinderella - Charles Perrault
2002-04
With the help of her fairy
godmother, a beautiful young
woman mistreated by her
stepmother and stepsisters
attends the palace ball where
she meets the prince whom she
marries. Reprint.
The Tales of Mother Goose Charles Perrault 1901
cinderella-charles-perrault
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Collection of favorite tales
including Sleeping Beauty and
Bluebeard.
Classic Fairy Tales - 1991
Cinderella - Christine San José
1994
A new version of the fairy tale
by Charles Perrault.
Cinderella, Puss in Boots, and
Other Favorite Tales - Charles
Perrault 2000
A compilation of children's
tales such as "Little Red Riding
Hood," "Blue Beard," and
"Little Tom Thumb."
Cinderella and Other Tales
from Perrault - Charles
Perrault 1989
The Fairy Tales of Charles
Perrault - Charles Perrault
2014-06-17
Charles Perrault must have
been as charming a fellow as a
man could meet. He was one of
the best-liked personages of his
own great age, and he has
remained ever since a prime
favourite of mankind. We are
fortunate in knowing a great
deal about his varied life,
deriving our knowledge mainly
from D'Alembert's history of
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the French Academy and from
his own memoirs, which were
written for his grandchildren,
but not published till sixty-six
years after his death. We
should, I think, be more
fortunate still if the memoirs
had not ceased in mid-career,
or if their author had permitted
himself to write of his family
affairs without reserve or
restraint, in the approved
manner of modern
autobiography. We should like,
for example, to know much
more than we do about the wife
and the two sons to whom he
was so devoted.
Cinderella, or The Little
Glass Slipper - Charles
Perrault 2015-01-20
"Do not stay past midnight. If
you remain at the ball a minute
longer, your coach will again
become a pumpkin." Initially
published in 1697, Charles
Perrault's Cinderella is one of
the most beloved and widely
known fairy tales. Cinderella
has been ordered into
servitude by her cruel
stepmother and stepsisters, but
when a costume ball is held for
the kingdom's marriageable
cinderella-charles-perrault
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prince, Cinderella's fairy
godmother gives her the
chance to attend—disguised as
a lavishly dressed and
bejeweled princess. But
Cinderella must depart at the
stroke of midnight, lest her fine
clothes turn to rags and her
coach to a simple garden
pumpkin. In her flight, she
leaves a tiny glass slipper in
her wake—the lovelorn prince's
only clue to her identity. Will
he find her? This new gift
edition presents the
unabridged version of the
Perrault tale, with the
bewitching, brilliantly colored
illustrations of renowned artist
Camille Rose Garcia. With
more than 50 full-color
illustrations
Yeh-Shen - Ai-Ling Louie
1996-05-07
Told with beauty and grace,
this Cinderella story from AiLing Louie is brought vividly to
life by Caldecott Medal-winner
Ed Young’s soft, glowing
illustrations. Half-starved and
overworked by her stepmother,
Yeh-Shen’s only friend is a fish
with golden eyes. When the
stepmother kills the fish for
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dinner, poor Yeh-Shen is left
with only the bones. But the
bones are filled with a powerful
spirit. When Ye-Shen is
forbidden to attend the annual
spring Festival, the spirit
grants her a gown of azure
blue and delicate golden
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slippers. That night, everyone
marvels at the beautiful,
mysterious young woman at
the ball. “Misty, jewel-like
illustrations evoke the mythic
past in this Chinese Cinderella
story.” —Publishers Weekly
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